
BRITANNIA SECONDARY SCHOOL 
1001 Cotton Drive, Vancouver, B.C. V5L 3T4 

Telephone: 604-713-8266   
 
March 12, 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 12 students; 
 
In these final months before graduation, I wanted to share some information about two important and exciting 
events that are coming up: our graduation ceremony and our school-sanctioned dinner and dance. 
 
Graduation Ceremony 
 
The graduation ceremony will take place on Tuesday, June 10 at 5:30pm at the Italian Cultural Centre. Grad fees 
for the year are $60 and can be paid online or by cash/cheque in the office and this includes the grad gown, venue, 
photographer, presenters and décor. Each student gets 2 complimentary tickets for guests and additional tickets 
(maximum 5) will cost $10 each and can also be purchased online or by cash/cheque in the office by June 2. 
 
Britannia School Sanctioned Dinner and Dance 
 
The Britannia Dinner and Dance will be held on Friday, June 13 at 6pm at the Stanley Park Pavilion. Tickets will 
cost $60 and can be paid online or by cash/cheque in the office (this fee is separate from the Grad fees). Tickets 
can be purchased from April 7 – May 12. If families have concerns about the ticket price, please contact Sonia 
Blair at sblair@vsb.bc.ca. All requests will be confidential. 
 
School staff and hired security personnel jointly supervise this event. Only members of the Britannia Grad Class of 
2025 can attend. The doors will open at 6pm with dinner served at 7pm and dancing, games and other activities 
taking place from 8pm – 11pm. A bus will pick up the students at Britannia Secondary and take them to the event 
as parking is limited. 
 
As we get closer to the event, further details will be provided. Please encourage your student to check TEAMs 
and/or their school email for more information. Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
We look forward to celebrating this important milestone with our students! 
 
Please review the contents of this letter with your child. In supporting your child’s successful completion, we 
expect that our Grade 12 students will: 
 

• keep regular attendance and a commitment to complete their studies in each of their classes 
• seek available extra support as needs arise from their teachers, grade counselor, and support staff 
• acknowledge the support their teachers, mentors and coaches have given them this past school year 
 

Graduation is an important life milestone. Congratulations to each of our Grade 12 students on recognizing the 
value of their education! Please contact the school directly should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sonia Blair - Principal 


